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Cookie Day! 

 

Family Fun Fair—A heartfelt thank you goes out to our dedicated PAC and the many volunteers who worked 
so hard to plan and run this event. Your time and effort truly made a difference, and the entire community is 
grateful. Stay tuned—we’ll be announcing the total amount raised very soon! Thank you to everyone who came 
out and supported the event. 

2025/26 School Supplies—School supply lists for each grade have been sent by email and posted to the 
Happy Valley website.  

Looking Ahead to Next School Year—As we begin planning for the upcoming school year, we kindly ask 
families to let us know if your child(ren) will not  be returning to Happy Valley Elementary due to a move or 
other plans. This information helps us determine how many spaces will be available for new students joining 
our community. Please notify us by sending an email to happyvalley@sd62.bc.ca. If your child will be attending 
SĆIȺNEW̱ SṮEȽIṮḴEȽ, there is no need to contact us—we already have that information.  

***Parking Reminder*** parents are not permitted to park in the staff lot adjacent to the playground be-
fore school, during school, or after school. Parents should ONLY use the drive through drop off lane OR park in 
non-reserved parking spaces in the parking lot off of Acadian.  

Scent Free—A reminder to parents and students that Happy Valley is a Scent Free Building. Scented products 
may provoke symptoms in sensitive individuals, including triggering responses in those with allergies and chem-
ical sensitivities, the Board expects all staff, students and school district visitors to be aware and considerate 
about the effect of scented products anywhere in the District.  

June 25—Grade 5 Farewell Celebration  
June 26—Last day of School  
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What’s coming up at Happy Valley... 


